
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Vernon Black"
Subject: RE: Devon Peridot 13 St #3h
Date: Friday, July 08, 2016 10:47:00 AM

Vernon,
 
Although one of your samples is still slightly elevated above RRAL’s, I believe it is close
enough that we can accept a closure request.  Go ahead and send in your closure report and
a Final C-141.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Vernon Black [mailto:vblack@hungry-horse.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 7:29 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Devon Peridot 13 St #3h
 
Good Morning Heather,
 
Please see that attached surface and 1’ lab  results from  the soil samples taken 90 days after the
Micro Blaze application. Although there are still remaining hydrocarbons, we made a 55%-60%
reduction. The  impact is on the well pad and I feel like the heat, wind, and occasional rains will assist
greatly in the continual reduction of the remaining hydrocarbons. Please accept this correspondence
as request for closure.
 
Thanks for all you help,
Vernon

mailto:vblack@hungry-horse.com

